
 

  

T R A I N E R S’   M E N T O R I N G   C I R C L E 
The Mission of the TMC is to set standards and oversee the path to becoming a  

certified council trainer and facilitator in “The Ojai Foundation, Way of Council” lineage. 

Greetings from your TMC! 
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Vancouver Practice Group: This group serves those who have taken Council 1 and beyond, who 
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Fall into Winter  2018 

 

This is the fifth of our biannual newsletters giving you updates about all the activities on the 

Path. Your TMC members, Jack Zimmerman, Bonnie Tamblyn, Kate Lipkis, and Lori Austein 

are happy to be in relationship with you, the trainer and facilitator community. 

As we have worked on this report, changes in the country and changes in the California 

landscape required us to begin anew. Each of us has been monitoring the well-being of those 

we know and mourning the losses of those who ÞÌɀÝÌɯàÌÛɯÛÖɯÔÌÌÛɯÉÜÛɯwith whom we share 

this planet. It is just another reminder of the connections between gratitude and relationship 

in this season of Thanksgiving. We hope that you have enjoyed the beautiful colors of fall and 

are invigorated and inspired for the work you are carrying. As the light wanes, we anticipate 

the warmth of a comfortable hearth and wish this for all. We nurture and kindle the inner 

light as we invite the candle in the center to be lit. May more and more find their way to a 

council to grieve and to hope and perhaps most of all, just be. 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                       

       

 

On the Path 

 

2ÜÔÔÌÙɯÐÚɯÕÖÞɯÞÌÓÓɯÉÌÏÐÕËɯÜÚȮɯÈÕËɯÞÌɯÈÙÌɯÌÝÌÙɯÐÕɯÎÙÈÛÐÛÜËÌɯÛÖɯÛÏÌɯ.ÑÈÐɯ%ÖÜÕËÈÛÐÖÕɀÚɯ

Stewardship Circle; Sharon Shay Sloan, Brendan Clark, Laura Whitney and David Brian 

for continuing to maintain and manage the land in its re-imagining and emergence.   

In July, they hosted a small gathering there, with sacred samu, lunch check-ins, a 

community council, and then the traditional confirmation ceremony under the freshly 

mulched and prepared teaching tree.  Indeed, we welcomed Marc Rosner and Margaret 

Tarmy in to the community of council trainers.  

A gift of sitting on the TMC is the opportunity to hear people speak of their journeys on 

the path to facilitator or trainer and to revel in the skillful means and heart which people 

bring to the practice.  We are excited to welcome Kate Bunney with her mentor, Gigi 

Coyle, on to the Trainers Path. 

Ringing the bells that still can ring! 

 

 

Reflections 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

September 20th Community Zoom Council 
 

 ÉÖÜÛɯƕƛɯÖÍɯÜÚɯÛÖÖÒɯÜ×ɯÛÏÐÚɯÛÖ×ÐÊɯÈÍÛÌÙɯÖÍÍÌÙÐÕÎɯÈÕɯÐÕÛÌÙÕÈÓɯȿÊÓÐÔÈÛÌɀɯÙÌ×ÖÙÛɯÈÕËɯÚÏÈÙÌËɯÐÕɯÛÏÌɯ

joy and grief of facing this reality. Jack provided us with a poignant theme:  

 ɁWe join together in council with the intention to speak to the past and present pain and 

damage inflicted upon Mother Earth, damage that has become so profound that we are being 

moved from the possibilities of healing towards the reality of adaptation.   As a result, there 

is a collective  despair growing in many of us, whether conscious or not. We posed the 

question, "How do we deal with this reality, including the despair? How can council help us 

adapt to an Earth that is becoming increasingly  inhospitable to its human and other 

species?" What is the role of council in helping us face the reality of ultimate adaptation? ɂ 

We began with the introduction of the word Solastalgia:  

tÏÌɯÐÕÊÙÌÈÚÐÕÎɯ×ÌÙÝÈÚÐÝÌɯÍÌÌÓÐÕÎɯÖÍɯÚÈËÕÌÚÚɯÈÕËɯÓÖÚÚɯÍÖÙɯÈɯÞÖÙÓËɯÛÏÈÛɀÚɯÉÌÐÕÎɯÐÙÙÌÝÌÙÚÐÉÓàɯÈÓÛÌÙÌËȭ 

The following is the Harvest of the Heart Mind 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ Administrative Support: Sarah Bryant provides incredible communication and continuity to 

the TMC. Her compensation comes from grants and from your contributions. If you can 

contribute, please contact Operations Manager Mariah Simpson business@ojaifoundation.org. 

 

¶ Trainer’s Path Fee: To support the ongoing administrative work of the TMC we are now 

ÈÚÒÐÕÎɯÔÌÕÛÌÌÚɯÍÖÙɯÈÕɯÌßÊÏÈÕÎÌɯÖÍɯȜƕƔƔɯÖÝÌÙɯÛÏÌɯÊÖÜÙÚÌɯÖÍɯÛÏÌÐÙɯÛÐÔÌɯÖÕɯÛÏÌɯÛÙÈÐÕÌÙɀÚɯ×ÈÛÏȭɯ

Y Thank you to our trainer donors  and those on the path. 

 

¶ TMC Email: It is our desire to be of service to this community. We invite your communication 

including, questions, concerns, requests for support, celebrations, etc. Contact us: 

tmc@ojaifoundation.org.  

¶ TMC Documents: Gratitude to Ways of Council for making this space available for our 

community. You can find all of our revised documents on The Ways of Council website at: 

http://waysofcouncil.net/resources/ 

 

¶ Training Completion Certificates: TMC has beautiful new certificate for use by the trainer 

body. The certificate is a modifiable acknowledgement of a council training completed.                   
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Reminders 

Next Community Zoom Council:  January 29th ɬ details to come. 

 

mailto:business@ojaifoundation.org
mailto:tmc@ojaifoundation.org
http://waysofcouncil.net/resources/


 


